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KLCC receives request for legislation to ban 
dangerous breeds of dogs 

 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 21, Seskehkó:wa/September 2017) The Kahnawà:ke 
Legislative Coordinating Commission (KLCC) would like to inform the community 
that it has received a request to either amend the current Dog By-Law or create a 
new piece of legislation to ban dangerous breeds of dogs from the Territory. 
 
The request was made by Carl Horn. He is making the request as a private 
citizen and not in his capacity as a Council Chief. 
 
The KLCC will follow its usual processes in this matter. Further information will 
be forthcoming. 
 

-30- 
 
For further information please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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